## Joseph K. Lumsden Bahweting Anishnabe P.S.A.



December 19, 2022

## Dear Families,

It has been an honor to work in partnership with you and our students over the past several years as your Superintendent. Our students are truly "gifts" who come to us with so much talent and ability. It has been a pleasure to watch them grow culturally, academically, and socially.

As of June 30, 2023, I will be retiring as the Superintendent of JKL Bahweting Anishnabe PSA. The memories created here at JKL watching our students learn and grow are second to none and I will truly treasure my time spent here as your Superintendent.

On another topic, our Winter MAP testing will begin on January 9, 2023 and continue through January 31, 2023. Our students are ready and excited to show what they know. Please make sure they are rested and have a good breakfast on testing days.

Just a reminder that students go outside for recess unless the weather is below zero. Please make sure they come to school with a warm coat, hat, gloves, boots, snow pants, etc. If you need any assistance obtaining any of these items, please let us know.

Our middle school play has been rescheduled to take place after the holiday. The new date is January 26, 2023 in our gym. There will be a performance for parents at 5:30 PM that evening. Students will be able to see the play during the school day on that day with their classrooms. We want to thank Mr. Donaldson, Ms. Wilkinson, and the other middle school staff for helping our students prepare for the performances. Our students have worked so hard and cannot wait to share their talent!

Our Winter Break begins on December 22, 2022 at noon. We wish you a restful and enjoyable holiday season with your family and friends. School resumes on the normal schedule on January 3, 2023.

Have a wonderful holiday season!

Sincerely,

Theresa Kallstrom, JKL Bahweting Anishanbe PSA Superintendent